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The Christmas Missions Love Offering this year will be given to 
Grant & Deb Olson and Dayna Wutke.  

Please put your offering in the box in the foyer. 
If you would like to bless our missionaries this Christmas, extra 

envelopes are available on the literature table, in the foyer. 

Plymouth Church 
Christmas Eve Service 

Sunday, December  24, 2023 
 
Prelude 

Opening Prayer                                                      Pastor Rick Hopkins 
 
Advent Reading             Pastor Daniel & Kirsten Alexander 
 
O Come, All Ye Faithful  v. 1                                                    p. 175 & 173                        

Joy To the World   vs. 1 & 4 
O Come, All Ye Faithful  v. 3  
 
What Child Is This?  vs. 1-3                                                                          p. 179 

“Christmas in Heaven”                                    Pastor Daniel Alexander  
           
Instrumental Special Music                      O Little Town of Bethlehem 
                      Lily Topolski, Ginnie Topolski, Steve Howard           
 
Hark! The Herald Angels Sing  vs. 1-3                                                     p. 191 
 
O Holy Night  vs. 1-3                                                                                       p. 183 

Scripture Reading                                            Pastor Daniel Alexander 
 
Christmas Eve Message          John 1: 1-18                Pastor Brian Bradley 
                                         
Christmas Candles Lighting 
                            

Silent Night  vs. 1-4                                                                                          p. 171 

Closing Prayer                                                         Pastor Rick Hopkins 

Postlude 

Many thanks to Nathan Schroeder and Tom Matiash  
for their help in the sound/projection area tonight. 
Also, thanks to Kendra Arthur and Holly Simpson,  

for serving in the Nursery. 


